
Request for Feedback on Recycling Program 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to sustainability and 

community engagement, we are seeking your feedback on our recycling program. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the following questions: 

• How frequently do you use the recycling facilities? 

• What items do you find easy to recycle? 

• What challenges have you encountered with our recycling program? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

Your feedback is invaluable in helping us enhance our recycling efforts and promote a greener 

living environment. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Property Management Company] 


